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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in reference to proposed cell tower for Manchester. As future residents of this community. My husband
and [ would greatly benefit from having adequate cell coverage.

Having the ability to call for help during medical emergency as well as a working spouse that works remotely . I see
this as a tremendous help for us to have.

With regards,
Dilky
Sent from my iPhone
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